Prof. I.K. Pai invited as UGC-Visiting Fellow

Prof. I.K. Pai, HoD of Zoology at this University has been invited as UGC-
Visiting Fellow at the Centre with Potential Excellence in Biodiversity
(CPEB), Rajiv Gandhi University, Arunachal Pradesh from 22 October to 9
November 2018. Prof. Pai has also served as the Director of UGC-HRDC at
Goa University for last few years and developed the Centre that is most
d\ preferred by the participants.
| |Im|‘| \T '.f—-[”m ‘ CPEB is one of the 12 centres established at various Universities in Particular
W|||'| |||| |||h||” Il JIH Area. The centre is engaged in generating base line data on the biological
diversity in the state. the survey and exploration of higher plant diversity,
microbial diversity, fish diversity and insect diversity are the thrust areas of
the Centre with the formation of research groups on phytochemical analysis, fish and nutrition
biology, microbiology and wildlife biology. It has also initiated one year Advance Post Graduate
Diploma in Biodiversity (APGDB) to develop expertise and manpower resources on Biodiversity
and its conservation and sustainable use.
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https://www.unigoa.ac.in/faculty/i-krishnananda-pai.html

